PLATINUM

GROUP SECURITY

Regency Consulting Services, Inc.

October 27" 2014

Mr. Daniel Sharon

This letter serves as acknowledgement and appreciation for the outstanding work
you have done with our officers. The Customer service workshops and
leadership seminars you created and hosted were unparalleled. The feedback |
received from my management team and the marked difference in our service is
a true testament to your commitment and expertise.

Our clients have shared their positive experiences and commended the “WOW"
factor we bring forward company wide. This has helped Platinum Group Security
distinguish ourselves from our peers and craft a change in industry culture.

Please feel free to share my feedback and | look forward to the next leadership
seminar.

Respectfully

Rony Joseph
Sr. Vice President
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